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April 21, 2017

Ms. Shanea Jones

County Manager

Nassau County Board of County Commissioners
96135 Nassau Place

Yulee, FL 32097

Dear Ms. Jones,

The Nassau County Economic Development Board would like to submit the
attached ordinance amendment, formatted for the Economic Development Grant
program of Nassau County, for consideration by the Nassau County Board of
County Commission (BOCC). In consultation with Mr. Mullin, BOCC Attorney,
this item will require to be included as an agenda item, and will further require a
public hearing date. ‘

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need further information
on our request. :
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LAURA DIBELLA | EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR




